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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting
TO:
Gas-Electric Interdependency Committee Members, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM: 
Rae McQuade, President

Laura B. Kennedy, Meeting/Project Manager

RE:
Notes from the Gas-Electric Interdependency Committee Conference Call on October 6, 2005
DATE:

October 11, 2005
Dear Gas-Electric Interdependency Committee Members,

A conference call was held on October 6 to make edits to the draft report to be provided to the Board of Directors on December 13, 2005.  The following notes resulted from the meeting.

	Administration:
	· Ms. Kennedy read the antitrust advice and the agenda was adopted by consent.

	Review comments on draft report:
	· The committee reviewed the report drafted as a result of the conference call on September 8.  Suggested modifications to the draft report were submitted by Mr. Smead, Mr. Mucci, Mr. Maddox, Mr. Templeton, Mr. Smith and Mr. Kruse.
· The committee reviewed all of the comments submitted and agreed on several modifications to the draft report.
· The draft report that includes all of the modifications made during the call will be distributed to all of the GEIC members in redline format for review and additional comment.
· The committee members agreed that the committee would not develop specific requests for standards development, but recognized that the six items in the report could be included in requests submitted by individual companies, if they chose to do so.
· Once the report is finalized by the committee, it will be forwarded to the Board for approval.  Once the Board approves the report, it will be forwarded to the FERC as noted in the submittal made on June 27.  The commission is expecting the report at or near yearend.

	Action Items:
	· Ms. McQuade will send the draft report with the modifications made during the conference call in redline format to the GEIC members via e-mail.
· The GEIC members will submit additional modifications of the report for review during the next conference call.

· The final report will be submitted to the Board of Directors for approval at its December 13, 2005 meeting.  If the Board approves the report, it will be submitted to the FERC.

	Next Meetings:
	· The GEIC will schedule a conference call during the week of October 24th.  NAESB will circulate potential dates and times to the GEIC members and schedule the call based on feedback.

	Adjournment
	· The meeting adjourned at 10:24 AM Central.


Attendance:

	Name
	Organization
	Participation

	Valerie Crockett
	TVA
	Committee Member

	Pete Frost
	Conoco/Phillips
	Committee Member

	Richard Kruse
	Duke Energy Gas Transmission
	Committee Member

	Mike Novak
	National Fuel Gas Distribution
	Committee Member

	Rick Smead
	Navigant Consulting
	Committee Member

	Larry Smith
	Tennessee Gas Pipeline
	Committee Member

	Joe Stepenovitch
	FRCC
	Committee Member

	Jim Templeton
	Comprehensive Energy Services
	Committee Chair

	Christopher Burden
	Williams Gas Pipeline
	Observer

	Joel Dison
	Southern Company
	Observer

	Gloria Ogenyi
	Conectiv Energy
	Observer

	Laura Kennedy
	NAESB
	Staff

	Rae McQuade
	NAESB
	Staff

	Veronica Thomason
	NAESB
	Staff
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